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June 24th, 2024 
 

 
 
To the Presidents of International Groups of the MCC 

 
 
 
Dear friends,  
 
We are sending you the first issue of the OMCC BULLETIN 23-27. 

 
This publication aims to provide information on the reality of the Cursillo Movement 
worldwide, based on the contributions of the OMCC (World Organization of Cursillos 
of Christianity) and the International Groups, reflecting activities carried out, ongoing 
projects and various proposals for reflection and formation.  

 
I ask you to promote its diffusion, through the National Secretariats and trying to reach 
all the realities of the Movement: Diocesan Secretariats, Schools of Leaders, Ultreyas, 
groups and all the Cursillista family of the dioceses. 

 
Ultimately, the main purpose is to enable mutual knowledge and sense of belonging, 
closeness, friendship and unity at all levels of the Cursillo Movement.  
 
 
 
De Colores! 
 
 
 
 
Adair J. Batista 
Vice-presidente del OMCC 
Responsable del Área de Comunicación 


